
CONSTRUCTION ALERT 
Olive Heights   

Micro-Surfacing 
OC Public Works will place a micro-surfacing  
emulsion on various roads in the unincorporated 
Olive Heights area adjacent to the City of Orange.  

WHAT: 

WHERE: 

WHEN: 

OC Public Works will complete a micro-surfacing project on Orange Olive Road, Buena Vista        
Avenue, Olive Avenue, and Magnolia Avenue.  Access to residences and businesses may be     
limited during working hours, depending on the location of the work activity. Area residents and 
businesses located in work areas will be notified 72 hours in advance of activity with door knob 
hangers and “no parking” signs.  

Construction Duration: Monday, June 25, 2018—Friday, June 29, 2018  

Working Hours: 7 am—4 pm (local roads) | 9 am—3 pm (arterial streets)  

The construction schedule is tentative and subject to change depending on weather and other factors.  

Road work will occur in the Olive Heights area of unincorporated Orange County adjacent to the 
City of Orange.  See the map below for details.  

 Orange Olive Road: from Lincoln Avenue to approx. 300 feet north of Buena Vista Avenue 

 Buena Vista Avenue: from Orange Olive Road to Orange Avenue 

 Olive Avenue: from Main Street to approx. 150 feet north of Buena Vista Avenue 

 Magnolia Avenue: from Buena Vista Avenue to Bixby Avenue.  

CONTACT INFORMATION: 
OC Public Works  

Mario Garcia, Supervisor—(714) 599-0681 

Alfred Mora, Inspector—(714) 448-7543 

 

www.ocpublicworks.com 

ProjectInfo@ocpw.ocgov.com 

www.facebook.com/ocpublicworks 

www.twitter.com/ocpublicworks 

LEGEND 

Micro-surfacing  


